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Chair Dexter, Vice-Chairs Gamba and Helfrich, and Members of the Committee,   

 

  

 

My name is Maria D Torres and I live in I am an Oregon renter (or other category) 

submitting testimony in favor of HB 2001 to help people avoid homelessness and 

give more people who are living unsheltered the opportunity for safe and stable 

housing.  

 

  

 

 As a mother, nothing scares me more than one day my family will not have a home 

due to high prices and shortages. Today I have to give priority to paying my rent and 

then to the most basic food. I hope this proposal from BH 2001 gives us the hope of 

living a little more comfortable and calm.  

 

  

 

Thank you for hearing this important bill and for considering my testimony. I hope you 

will listen to people like me and vote yes on HB 2001.  

 

Sincerely 

 

Maria D. Torres 


